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14th February, 2023 

RE: National School Breakfast Programme 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to let you know that we will be providing free bagels for all pupils from week 
commencing the 27th February 2023.  These will be available on arrival at school at 8.50am- 
9:00am. Therefore, it is vital that children arrive to school on time. 
 
The breakfast, that will be provided by the National School Breakfast Programme, will run for 
the remainder of this academic year. Each child at the beginning of the school day will be 
offered bagels to help them start the day.  
 
The National School Breakfast Programme is funded by the Department for Education and run 
by Family Action to support schools in England to provide children with a healthy breakfast. 
 
Family Action is committed to supporting child development, and believe a healthy school 
breakfast, without barrier or stigma, can set up children to succeed and give them the very best 
chance to learn. 
 
If you would like to learn more about the NSBP further information can be found on the NSBP 
website https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/breakfast/. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
School Office 
 
 
  

. 

 

  

 

http://www.littleheatonce.co.uk/
https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/breakfast/

